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Product Change Notification – PCN # PCN000494 

November 28, 2017 

 

Dear Valued Customer: 

 

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that Moxa is planning to implement a change to certain products. 

Please review the detailed information given below to determine how these changes will affect your products 

and/or processes. If you have any questions regarding these changes, please contact the person listed below. 

 

Subject: The EDS-205 and EDS-205A Series will have a power design change. 

 

Service Level: Basic 

 

Effective Date: January, 2018 

 

Model Names/ Current Version/ New Version: 

Model Name Current Version New Version 

EDS-205 Series V2.1.1 V2.1.2 

EDS-205A Series V2.0.1 V2.0.2 

 

Change Description:  

1. The new version of the EDS-205 and EDS-205A Series have removed the 24VAC power input because 

the power design has changed. 

2. This design change does not impact the certifications of the EDS-205 and EDS-205A. 

3. There are no other changes in the product’s form, fit, or functionalities. 

 

Delivery Schedule:  

Moxa will keep supplying the current version of the EDS-205 and EDS-205A Series and perform a running 

change to phase in the new version of the EDS-205 and EDS-205A Series. The target launch date for the new 

version of the EDS-205 and EDS-205A Series is currently set as January 1st, 2018. 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Submitted by: Jackey NN Hsueh, Product Manager, Industrial Ethernet Infrastructure Division. 

Authorized by: Zico Lee, Senior Manager, Industrial Ethernet Infrastructure Division. 

 

Note: If you have any questions, please contact jackeynn.hsueh@moxa.com or your regional sales contact. 
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